Anstey Surgery PPG


	Date:


	16th May 2016

	Attending:


	Practice Representative:

Linda Smith – Practice Manager (LS)
PPG Representatives:

Barbara Stirk (BS)
Jeanne Carswell (JC)


	Apologies:


	Peggy Robertson-Ritchie (PRR)
Catherine Forrest (CF)

James Forrest (JF)

Chris Bosley (CB)




	LS Chaired the meeting of the Anstey Surgery Patient Participation Group (PPG).


	

	Agenda Items:

1. LS thanked BS & JC for attending the meeting, we agreed to go ahead as planned with the meeting, noting the apologies
2. The minutes of the last meeting (25th January 2016) were agreed and these will be available for all patients to see via the practice website.

www.theansteysurgery.co.uk
3. News from the practice:
We have a new receptionist starting who will be working Thursday and Friday, and our old receptionist M Ford will commence back with us working Monday & Tuesdays.
We have a new GP joining us on 6th June – Dr Nichola Walker. Dr Walker will be working Monday & Tuesdays. Her interests are GP Registrar Training and Care of the Elderly.

Our New Practice Nurse N Kirk started with us on 3rd May and workd Tuesday, Wednesday & Fridays.

J Wright Phlebotomist started with us on 23rd November – doing adult & children’s bloods.

With Dr Walker commencing we have produced a new practice timetable – this is available at reception. Copies were made available for the PPG members to view.

Dr Andrew will be reducing his days, as will Dr Vallis.
Surgery Improvements: We have had a company visit the surgery to assess requirements for all 6 x consulting rooms and Room A – we are awaiting costing and drawings. We have had 2 building quotes for a loft conversion and we have applied for additional funding from the CCG to support this. 

4. WLCCG PPG Network Meeting 12th May 2016.
CB attended the WLCCG network meeting, LS shared the notes from that meeting as CB was unable to attend the meeting today.

5. Actions for the Patient Group.

  LS went through the Friends and Family test results for April, we looked at any comments.

CB had mentioned the Anstey Gala usually held in September and the possibility of the PPG having a Health promotion stall at the event. CB will contact the parish council to establish date and costs involved. CB will find out and contact LS with details.
Walking for Health – LS has been in touch with Charnwood Borough Council who run a walk leader training course. The aim is for patients to meet together on agreed walks to increase fitness and wellbeing. LS to ask all members if they would be interested in arranging any walks.
AOB. 
None

Date and time of next meeting:

TBA

	CB
LS

CB


Minutes of Patient Participation Group Meeting
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